REPUBLIC OF ESTONIA
MINISTRY OF CULTURE

Ms Anu Viltrop
CEO

Estonian Museum Association 09.05.2025 No 12-3/548-1

Letter of Support

Dear Ms Anu Viltrop,

Hereby 1 would like to confirm the strong interest of the Estonian Ministry of Culture with regard to the
project “RE[PRESENT: Equitable representation in cultural institutions” that will be submitted to the
Creative Europe 2025 Call.

As RE|PRESENT aims to promote inclusive practices and capacity-building within the cultural sector in
Europe, with a particular focus on creating the necessary conditions for vulnerable individuals to access
leadership positions, this project is of great interest to the Ministry of Culture. As an institution responsible
for the cultural policy, we recognise the transformative potential of museums and cultural centres as agents
of social change, and we are fully aware of our responsibility to be more open, accessible, and representative
spaces for all people, regardless of their background or circumstances.

For these reasons, we are interested in participating in RE[PRESENT by making use of the resources,
tools, and the digital platform developed within the framework of the project. We would also like to remain
informed about the project’s progress going forward.

Yours sincerely,
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Merilin Piipuu

Undersecretary for Cultural Heritage

Marju Reismaa +372 628 2335
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